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INSPIRING LEARNERS FOR LIFE 
THROUGH ACHIEVEMENT AND SUCCESS 

Dear NCPS Families, 

This is a reminder that it is a state law requirement for your child or children to have their 

entrance physical (PreK and K only) and immunizations (shots) up to date prior to school 

enrollment to attend in the Fall. 

 

This requirement must be met for school enrollment in Virginia regardless of how your child or 

children will be attending school in the fall. Students taking classes virtually or in-person must 

have this paperwork turned into their school. 

 

Immunization (shot) requirements and Physical forms are listed on the division website under the 

department school health tab as well as attached to this letter. 

 

Immunizations are needed for students in grades PreK, K, 7th and 12th grade. 

For 7th graders there is an optional HPV immunization available but not mandatory. 

Please see the educational informational letter included. 

 

Please check with you child or children’s doctor to make sure they are up to date and have a 

copy of their immunizations (shot record) and physical (PreK and K only) either dropped off to 

their school or sent directly to the school from the doctor by fax prior to starting school in the 

fall. 

• Kiptopeke Elementary Fax 757-331-3219 

• Occohannock Elementary Fax 757-442-6349 

• Northampton Middle and High Fax 757-678-5244 

If you have further questions or need assistance, please contact Central Office 


